
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 21 June 2007 

2. LOCAL RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATIONS/COMMUNITY GROUPS/ORGANISATIONS 
 

2.1 ADDINGTON NEIGHBOURHOOD ASSOCIATION 
 
  Mr Nate Cull, Chairperson of the Addington Neighbourhood Association, addressed the meeting 

on Addington Heritage Week and associated events.  A history of Addington is currently being 
written, and this is expected to be ready for publication later in the year. 

 
  Arising from Mr Cull’s presentation, it was suggested that staff investigate appropriate sources 

of funding to assist with costs in publicising the book.  It was also proposed that the Board’s role 
as an advocate for the retention of the Addington Historic Cottages be pursued in view of the 
developments proposed for the area. 

 
  The Chairperson thanked Mr Cull for the information presented. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


